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Meagan’s Memos 
 

 

Newsletter for June 2020 

Corona Virus 

We have made it through another month. God is good to us. The unknown is hard, and I 
appreciate everyone doing the right thing. Please continue to keep our centre safe. 
It is good to see nearly everyone back again.  We missed the children (as it was so quiet without 
them)!  
 
Please wash hands on arrival with soap and water or sanitiser that is placed in the foyer. 

 

Fees 

The free fee is stopping at the end of June which means you will be charged fees again.  To 

make it easier to start paying again please make regular even if smaller, so when it all goes back 

to normal in less than 4 weeks you will be ahead in your fees.   

 
Photos 

Buggalugs are taking our photos again this year.  Please bring your child dressed in the clothes 

you want them to be photographed in.  Check email for more details. 

 

Educators 

We are sad to say that Emily is leaving us.  Emily will finish on Thursday 4th June.  Emily was part 

time and will be moving to Narrabri to be with her boyfriend.  We wish Emily all the best in her 

new adventures. 

Many Educators who had to drop days due to the free fee scheme will soon be able to pick up 

their days again.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time.  Very much appreciated. 

 

Happy Reading Meagan 

 

 

mailto:admin@janellestreetcentre.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

Bible Verse of the Month 

 

Educational Leader  

This month I have been researching for our programs 

and observations as to assist our Educators in 

developing their knowledge and skills in providing 

their program to our families. 

We are continuing to look at our policies that are 

reviewed on a monthly basis. This assists our 

Educators in developing their practices further as to 

provide the best care for your child. 

If you would like to offer any suggestions in regards to 

our policies and practices please feel free to fill out 

our suggestion forms and place them in the box at our 

front foyer or email the Centre at 

admin@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

Miss Katey - Educational Leader 

 

educationalleader@janellestreetcentre.com.au 

 

 

Room Email Addresses 

Nursery: nursery@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Toddler: toddler@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

Preschool: preschool@janellestreetcentre.com.au  

School Readiness: schoolreadiness@janellestreetcentre.com.au 
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May 2020

Friday 8th – Mother’s Day Morning Tea - CANCELLED 

Monday 18th – Crazy Sock Day 

Wednesday 27th – National Simultaneous Storytime 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love the team at Janelle Street? 

We’d appreciate it if you could share your experiences with us on our Facebook page. 

Share the love here!  

https://www.facebook.com/pg/janellestreetcentretamworth/reviews/  

 

 

 

Fees  

Fees are currently free, if you use Ezidebit or Centrepay, and are ahead in fees, 

please contact us if you would like to suspend payments. If you are behind in 

fees, please continue to make payments and use this time to catch up. 

Any questions please see Meagan or Lyndal. 
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